From: zenab Haji-1smail |

Sent: 15 November 2018 16:27

To: Constantinescu, Nora-Andreea

Subject: Re: 6 Nutley Terrace 2018/1903/P cond 18
Attachments: image006.png

Dear Nora,

That's correct.
Kind regards,
Zenab

On Thu, 15 Nov 2018, 16:20 Constantinescu, Nora-Andreea <Nora-
Andreea. Constantinescu@camden.gov.uk wrote:

Dear Zenab,

Hope you are well.

The information provided in relation to condition 18 should be fine, however can you please
confirm that the works will not commence until after the bat hibernation period i.e. February?

This is to confirm paragraph 2.2 of the methodology submitted.

2.2. Timing of works

Timing of works. Works to the building should be avoided during the hibemation period when
disturbed bats will not have sufficient energy reserves or food sources to survive. The
hibernation period for bats runs from November to February inclusive, and so works should
be scheduled for outside of this time period. Although it is considered unlikely that the
buildings are used by wintering bats it is recommended that this precautionary approach is
taken. As it is unlikely that the building supports a matemity roost, the works can take place
throughout the Spring, Summer and Autumn months

Best Regards,

Nora



